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Kirkland, April

From: Sophia Maamouri <sophiamaamouri@icloud.com>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 9:22 PM
To: Beyer, Jim R
Subject: CMP corridor 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Dear Mr Beyer, 

I want to let you know that we are opposed to the CMP corridor because of its environmental impact on Maine. 

We need to keep our wilderness area has intact as possible and pristine. 

We need to develop the resources that we already have and that are ecologically sound like the wind and sun. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jim and Sophia Kennedy 

 

100% powered by the sun in South Paris Maine. 

 

 


